
 

 

 

          Date: 7th March 2022 

To,  

Ms. Deepika Walian 
Development and Recognition Associate Manager, India  
IB Global Centre Singapore  
600 North Bridge Street  
21-01 Parkview Square  
Singapore 188778 
 

Subject: Recognition of International Baccalaureate Diploma and career programmes  

Sub: Your email dated: 5th March 2022 

Dear Madam,  

With reference to the above, this is to inform you that International Baccalaureate Diploma and Careers 

Programmes (IBDP and IBCP) are recognised by our college as an eligibility to seek admission in higher 

studies in Arch College of Design subject to the conditions stipulated for admission for the course.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Megha Jain 
Head- Marcom & Admissions 
Arch College of Design & Business 
 


